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Bedroom
Pack personal items like keepsakes 
and jewelry first

Use vacuum-sealed bags for out-of-
season clothes

Keep clothes on hangers in wardrobe 
boxes or garment bags

Use suitcases for dresser items

Pack shoes in original boxes or keep 
them together in one

Protect your mattress with a 
mattress bag or heavy plastic

Disassemble large furniture and label 
small parts

Pack daily essentials last

Bathroom
Pack toiletries in clear bags

Wrap fragile items in towels or linens 

Keep medications and first-aid 
supplies separate and handy

Use leak-proof bags for liquids

Prepare a small box with essential 
bathroom items

Kitchen
Pack kitchen later

Pack less frequently used items first, 
such as�

� Cookware (e.g., pots, pans�
� Baking dishe�
� Specialty appliances (e.g., stand 

mixers, slow cookers�
� Extra utensils and kitchen tools

Stack plates vertically, wrapping 
each one

Use special boxes for fragile items— 
like dishes and glasses

Group silverware and gadgets in 
labeled boxes

Dispose of perishables and open 
packages

Try to eat some perishable food to 
minimize waste

Remove detachable parts from 
appliances and pack them securely

Combine small miscellaneous items 
into labeled boxes

Living Room
Take photos of setups pre-tear down

Box small items first—like books and 
electronics

Remove light bulbs and lampshades, 
storing them separately

Label cords and batteries for 
electronics and remotes

Wrap electronics, mirrors, and glass 
decor in blankets or towels

Disassemble large furniture and label 
parts

Roll up and secure rugs 

Use separate boxes for fragile items 
like vases and glassware

Pack books and documents in small 
boxes

Keep important documents in a 
labeled, secure box

Wrap electronics in bubble wrap and 
label wires

Disassemble and pack office 
furniture; keep small parts together 
and labeled

Store small office supplies like pens 
and pencils in ziplock bags

Wrap fragile items—like photo frames
—in bubble wrap
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